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Soviet Defectors - Kevin Riehle 2020-07-31
When intelligence officers defect, they take with
them privileged information and often
communicate it to the receiving state.
Peacekeeping Intelligence - David Carment
2007-01-24
This is a new evaluation of the role, dynamics
and challenges of intelligence in peacekeeping
activities and its place in a much wider social,
economic and political context. It assesses the
role of coalition forces, law enforcement
agencies, development institutions, and nongovernmental organisations who have become
partners in peace support activities.
Peacekeeping Intelligence (PKI) is a new form of
intelligence stressing predominantly open
sources of information used to create Open
Source Intelligence (OSINT), and that demands
multi-lateral sharing of intelligence at all levels.
Unlike national intelligence, which emphasizes
spies, satellites, and secrecy, PKI brings
together many aspects of intelligence gathering
including the media and NGOs. It seeks to
establish standards in open source collection,
analysis, security, counterintelligence and
training and produces unclassified intelligence
useful to the public. The challenges facing
peacekeeping intelligence are increasingly
entwined with questions of arms control,
commercial interests, international crime, and
ethnic conflict. This book will be of great
interest to all students and scholars of military
and security studies, intelligence and
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peacekeeping.
The Norwegian Intelligence Service,
1945-1970 - Olav Riste 2014-02-04
This is a history of the Norwegian Intelligence
Service (NIS) during the Cold War, based on its
secret archives. The author describes a service
that grew from a handful of specialists in 1946
to a multi-faceted organization with a personnel
of about 1000 by the end of the 1960s.
Military Intelligence and the Arab Revolt - Polly
A. Mohs 2010-04-05
Military Intelligence and the Arab Revolt
examines the use and exploitation of intelligence
in formulating Britain’s strategy for the Arab
Revolt during the First World War. It also
presents a radical re-examination of the
achievements of T.E. Lawrence (Lawrence of
Arabia) as an intelligence officer and guerrilla
leader. Modern intelligence techniques such as
Sigint, Imint and Humint were incorporated into
strategic planning with greater expertise and
consistency in Arabia than in any other theatre
during the war, and their deployment as tactical
support for the Arab forces was decisive. Using
much previously unpublished material, this
study shows conclusively how Britain’s
intelligence community in Arabia influenced the
conduct of the Arab campaign, promoted a fullscale guerrilla war and thereby facilitated the
Arab armies’ march north into Syria, Palestine
and the modern Middle East. Polly A. Mohs
contributes to the unveiling of another hidden
corner of the history of the Middle East and to a
1/8

Downloaded from wyoelks.org on by
guest

better understanding of the significance of
intelligence in formulating strategic processes in
the modern era. Military Intelligence and the
Arab Revolt will be of much interest to students
of intelligence studies, military history, Middle
East history, British imperial history, guerrilla
warfare and insurgency.
The Norwegian Intelligence Service - Olav Riste
1999
"After many imaginative and often speculative
books about the Norwegian intelligence service,
this book represents an authentic and
thoroughly documented history. The author
presents detailed descriptions of the build-up of
a network of Norwegian signals intelligence
stations in the north; border crossings by
clandestine agents; the reporting of Norwegian
merchant mariners from ports behind the Iron
Curtain; the intimate co-operation between the
NIS and the secret services of the United States
and other countries; as well as of the
establishment of a 'Stay Behind' network."-Jacket.
The Last Decade of the Cold War - Olav Njolstad
2004-08-02
The 1980s was a period of almost unprecedented
rivalry and tension between the two main actors
in the East-West conflict, the United States and
the Soviet Union. Why and how that conflict first
escalated and thereafter, in an amazingly swift
process, was reversed and brought to its
peaceful conclusion at the end of the decade is
the topic of this volume. With individual
contributions by eighteen well-known scholars of
international relations and history from various
countries, the book addresses the role of the
United States, the former Soviet Union, and the
countries of western and eastern Europe in that
remarkable last decade of the Cold War, and
discusses how particular events as well as
underlying political, ideological, social, and
economic factors may have contributed to the
remarkable transformation that took place.
Spying on the Nuclear Bear - Michael S.
Goodman 2007
Based on previously unavailable sources, this
book reveals the Anglo-American intelligence
effort to penetrate the most secret domain of the
Soviet government—its nuclear weapons
program.
Swedish Signal Intelligence 1900-1945 - Bengt
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Beckman 2013-01-11
A history of Swedish interception of radio and
telegraph messages during World Wars I and II
providing a valuable background to Swedish
military operations at this time. This should
prove a valuable work for anyone interested in
the intelligence systems at work during wartime.
Secrets of Signals Intelligence During the
Cold War - Matthew M. Aid 2013-11-05
In recent years the importance of Signals
Intelligence (Sigint) has become more
prominent, especially the capabilities of reading
and deciphering diplomatic, military and
commercial communications of other nations.
This work reveals the role of intercepting
messages during the Cold War.
The Cultural Cold War in Western Europe,
1945-60 - Hans Krabbendam 2004-03
The idea of the Cold War as a propaganda
contest as opposed to a military conflict is being
increasingly accepted. This has led to a reevaluation of the relationship between economic
policies, political agendas and cultural activities
in Western Europe post 1945. This book
provides an important cross-section of case
studies that highlight the connections between
overt/covert activities and cultural/political
agendas during the early Cold War. It therefore
provides a valuable bridge between diplomatic
and intelligence research and represents an
important contribution towards our
understanding of the significance and
consequences of this linkage for the shaping of
post-war democratic societies.
Intelligence Elsewhere - Philip H. J. Davies
2013-03-12
Spying, the “world’s second oldest profession,”
is hardly limited to the traditional great power
countries. Intelligence Elsewhere, nevertheless,
is the first scholarly volume to deal exclusively
with the comparative study of national
intelligence outside of the anglosphere and
European mainstream. Past studies of
intelligence and counterintelligence have tended
to focus on countries such as the United States,
Great Britain, and Russia, as well as, to a lesser
extent, Canada, Australia, France, and Germany.
This volume examines the deep historical and
cultural origins of intelligence in several
countries of critical importance today: India,
China, the Arab world, and indeed, Russia, the
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latter examined from a fresh perspective. The
authors then delve into modern intelligence
practice in countries with organizations
significantly different from the mainstream: Iran,
Pakistan, Japan, Finland, Sweden, Indonesia,
Argentina, and Ghana. With contributions by
leading intelligence experts for each country,
the chapters give the reader important insights
into intelligence culture, current practice, and
security sector reform. As the world morphs into
an increasingly multi-polar system, it is more
important than ever to understand the national
intelligence systems of rising powers and
regional powers that differ significantly from
those of the US, its NATO allies, and its
traditional opponents. This fascinating book
shines new light into intelligence practices in
regions that, until now, have eluded our
understanding.
Allied and Axis Signals Intelligence in World War
II - David Alvarez 2013-11-05
The importance of codebreaking and signals
intelligence in the diplomacy and military
operations of World War II is reflected in this
study of the cryptanalysts, not only of the US
and Britain, but all the Allies. The codebreaking
war was a global conflict in which many
countries were active. The contributions reveal
that, for the Axis as well as the Allies, success in
the signals war often depended upon close
collaboration among alliance partners.
Understanding Intelligence in the TwentyFirst Century - Peter Jackson 2004-07
Over the past few decades, international history
and security have been significantly influenced
by greater understanding of the role of
intelligence in national security and foreign
policy-making. In Britain, much of the work has
developed in the subdiscipline of international
history with its methodological predisposition
towards archive-based research. Advances in
archival disclosure, accelerated by the end of the
Cold War, as well as by the changing attitudes of
official secrecy and the work of the intelligence
services, have further facilitated research,
understanding and debate. Recent controversies,
including claims of politicisation of intelligence
historiography, have added additional public
saliency to long-standing academic disputes. The
events of September 11 and their aftermath
have shown the value and limits of secret
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intelligence and generated fresh controversies
for proponents and critics. This book examines
critically the development of intelligence studies
and assesses its contribution to the study of
international relations. It draws upon the
viewpoints of leading academics, journalists and
former practitioners, to explore the way the
subject is studied, for what purposes and with
what consequences.
Historical Dictionary of Norway - Terje Leiren
2019-10-08
This second edition of Historical Dictionary of
Norway contains a chronology, an introduction,
and an extensive bibliography. The dictionary
section has over 300 cross-referenced entries on
important personalities, politics, economy,
foreign relations, religion, and culture.
Twenty-First Century Intelligence - Wesley K.
Wark 2013-09-13
Twenty-First Century Intelligence collects the
thinking of some of the foremost experts on the
future of intelligence in our new century. The
essays contained in this volume are set against
the backdrop of the transforming events of the
September 11 terrorist attacks. Intelligence
plays a central and highly visible role in the
global war on terror, and in new doctrines of
global pre-emption of threats. Yet the challenges
for intelligence services are great as the twentyfirst century unfolds. This collection will inform
and stimulate new thinking about the current
strengths and weaknesses of intelligence
services, and about the future paths that they
may follow. Behind the controversies of the
present over intelligence performance, lie
critical questions about how the past and future
of an often mysterious but critical arm of the
state are linked. This book was previously
published as a special issue of the journal
Intelligence and National Security.
MI6 and the Machinery of Spying - Philip
Davies 2004-06
Philip H. J. Davies is one of a growing number of
British academic scholars of intelligence, but the
only academic to approach the subject in terms
of political science rather than history. He wrote
his PhD at the University of Reading on the topic
'Organisational Development of Britain's Secret
Intelligence Service 1909-1979', and has
published extensively on intelligence and
defence issues. After completing his PhD he
3/8

Downloaded from wyoelks.org on by
guest

taught for a year and a half on the University of
London external degree programme in
Singapore before returning to the UK to lecture
at the University of Reading for two years. He
was formerly Associate Professor of
International and Security Studies at the
University of Malaya in Malaysia where he not
only conducted his research but provided a
range of training and consultancy services to the
Malaysian intelligence and foreign services. He
is now based at Brunel University, UK
NATO and the North Atlantic - John Andreas
Olsen 2017-12-22
The book analyses the renewed importance of
the North Atlantic for NATO in the face of new
security challenges This Whitehall Paper
explores the renewed importance of the North
Atlantic Ocean to NATOs security through the
lenses of the United States, United Kingdom and
Norway in particular. These three NATO
members form the territorial rim around the
North Atlantic and its peripheral seas. All are
maritime nations that have historically taken
prime responsibility for security in the region
and together with Iceland they form the front
line to a resurgent Russian maritime capability.
These three counties, with support from the rest
of the northern region, must take the lead to
ensure that NATO and its partners devote
sufficient resources to this aspect of NATOs area
of responsibility.
The Politics and Strategy of Clandestine War Neville Wylie 2006-09-15
This fascinating new collection of essays on
Britain’s Special Operations Executive (SOE)
explores the ‘non-military’ aspects of British
special operations in the Second World War. It
details how SOE was established in the summer
of 1940 to ‘set Europe ablaze’, as Churchill
memorably put it. This was a task it was meant
to achieve by detonating popular resistance
against Axis rule, and nurturing ‘secret armies’,
which might be capable of providing military and
other forms of assistance for British forces when
they were once again able to return to the
offensive and conduct land operations in Europe.
The importance of the collection, however, goes
beyond merely illuminating aspects of SOE’s
work which have largely been overlooked in
previous scholarship. More significantly, by
situating SOE within the context of Britain’s
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broader political needs, the essays demonstrate
the extent to which SOE came to epitomise and
embody the range of skills that are found in
today’s secret service organisations. SOE
showed itself capable of operating on a global
scale and developing the necessary expertise,
equipment and personnel to conduct activities
across the whole spectrum of what we have
come to know as ‘covert operations’. By bringing
SOE’s activities into sharper focus and exposing
the scale of its involvement in Britain’s wartime
external relations, the essays echo current
thinking on the place of the so-called ‘secret
world’ in international politics.
The Wizards Of Langley - Jeffrey T. Richelson
2008-11-10
In this, the first full-length study of the
Directorate of Science and Technology, Jeffrey T.
Richelson walks us down the corridors of CIA
headquarters in Langley, Virginia, and through
the four decades of science, scientists, and
managers that produced the CIA we have today.
He tells a story of amazing technological
innovation in service of intelligence gathering, of
bitter bureaucratic infighting, and sometimes, as
in the case of its "mind-control" adventure, of
stunning moral failure. Based on original
interviews and extensive archival research, The
Wizards of Langley turns a piercing lamp on
many of the agency's activities, many never
before made public.
Terrorism in the Cold War - 2020-09-17
Accounts of the relationships between states and
terrorist organizations in the Cold War era have
long been shaped by speculation, a lack of
primary sources and even conspiracy theories.
In the last few years, however, things have
evolved rapidly. Using a wide range of case
studies including the British State and Loyalist
Paramilitaries in Northern Ireland, as well as the
United States and Nicaragua, this book sheds
new light on the relations between state and
terrorist actors, allowing for a fresh and much
more insightful assessment of the contacts,
dealings, agreements and collusion with terrorist
organizations undertaken by state actors on both
sides of the Iron Curtain. This book presents the
current state of research and provides an
assessment of the nature, motives, effects, and
major historical shifts of the relations between
individual states and terrorist organizations. The
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articles collected demonstrate that these stateterrorism relationships were not only much more
ambiguous than much of the older literature had
suggested but are, in fact, crucial for the
understanding of global political history in the
Cold War era.
Stasi - John Christian Schmeidel 2007-09-12
This book is a fascinating new examination of
one of the most feared and efficient secret
services the world has ever known, the Stasi.
The East German Stasi was a jewel among the
communist secret services, the most trusted by
its Russian mother organization the KGB, and
even more efficient. In its attempt at ‘total
coverage’ of civil society, the Ministry for State
Security came close to realizing the totalitarian
ideal of a political police force. Based on
research in archival files unlocked just after the
fall of the Berlin Wall and available to few
German and Western readers, this volume
details the Communist Party’s attempt to control
all aspects of East German civil society, and sets
out what is known of the regime’s support for
international terrorism in the 1970s and 1980s.
STASI will be of much interest to students of
intelligence studies, German politics and
international relations.
Intelligence for Peace - Hesi Carmel
2013-10-18
This collection of articles is by experts in the
field who are convinced that intelligence has an
important role to play, not only in times of war
and confrontation, but also in times of
conciliation and political processes.
Science, Geopolitics and Culture in the Polar
Region - Sverker Sörlin 2016-04-01
Throughout the twentieth century, glaciologists
and geophysicists from Denmark, Norway and
Sweden made important scientific contributions
across the Arctic and Antarctic. This research
was of acute security and policy interest during
the Cold War, as knowledge of the polar regions
assumed military importance. But scientists also
helped make the polar regions Nordic spaces in
a cultural and political sense, with scientists
from Norden punching far above their weight in
terms of population, geographical size or
economic activity. This volume presents an
image of Norden that stretches far beyond its
conventional limits, covering a vast area in the
North Atlantic and the Arctic Sea, as well as
the-norwegian-intelligence-service-1945-1970-studies-in-intelligence

parts of Antarctica. Rich in resources, scarce in
population, but critically important in global and
regional geopolitics, these spaces were
contested by major powers such as Russia, the
United States, Canada and, in the Antarctic,
Argentina, Australia, South Africa and others.
The empirical focus on Danish, Norwegian and
Swedish influence in the polar regions during
the twentieth century embraces a diverse array
of themes, from the role of science in policy and
diplomacy to the tensions between nationalism
and internationalism, with clear relevance to the
important role science plays in contemporary
discussions about Nordic engagement with the
polar regions.
Secrets of Signals Intelligence During the Cold
War and Beyond - Matthew M. Aid 2001
In recent years the importance of Signals
Intelligence (Sigint) has become more
prominent, especially the capabilities and
possibilities of reading and deciphering
diplomatic, military and commercial
communications of other nations. This growing
awareness of the importance of intelligence
applies not only to the activities of the big
services but also to those smaller nations like
The Netherlands. For this reason The
Netherlands Intelligence Association (NISA) was
recently established in which academics and
(former and still active) members of The
Netherlands intelligence community work
together in order to promote research into the
history of Dutch intelligence communities.-NATO (Not for Individual Sale) - G. Schmidt
2019-06-12
NATO - The First 50 Years offers the first
comprehensive study of the institution's
activities and development over the past five
decades. Written by a team of international
scholars, it analyses the factors which have
made NATO the most successful politico-military
alliance in history. It also addresses the
perennial problems of transatlantic
relationships, the problems that the Alliance
grapples with today. A wide-ranging and
masterful survey, NATO-The First 50 Years will
be a useful reference work for researchers as
well as an accessible guide for students.
American-British-Canadian Intelligence
Relations, 1939-2000 - Maurizio Ferrera 2000
Collection of official documents and others on
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the annexation of the Northern Territory to
South Australia.
The Cultural Cold War in Western Europe,
1945-1960 - Roosevelt Study Center 2003
This book provides a cross-section of case
studies that highlight the connections between
overt/covert activities and cultural/political
agendas during the early Cold War.
Propaganda and Intelligence in the Cold
War - Linda Risso 2014-01-10
This book offers the first account of the
foundation, organisation and activities of the
NATO Information Service (NATIS) during the
Cold War. During the Cold War, NATIS was
pivotal in bringing national delegations together
to discuss their security, information and
intelligence concerns and, when appropriate or
possible, to devise a common response to the
‘Communist threat’. At the same time, NATIS
liaised with bodies like the Atlantic Institute and
the Bilderberg group in the attempt to promote
a coordinated western response. The NATO
archive material also shows that NATIS carried
out its own information and intelligence
activities. Propaganda and Intelligence in the
Cold War provides the first sustained study of
the history of NATIS throughout the Cold War.
Examining the role of NATIS as a forum for the
exchange of ideas and techniques about how to
develop and run propaganda programmes, this
book presents a sophisticated understanding of
the extent to which national information
agencies collaborated. By focusing on the degree
of cooperation on cultural and information
activities, this analysis of NATIS also contributes
to the history of NATO as a political alliance and
reminds us that NATO was – and still is –
primarily a political organisation. This book will
be of much interest to students of NATO, Cold
War studies, intelligence studies, and IR in
general.
The CIA, the British Left, and the Cold War Associate Professor of History Hugh Wilford
2003
Table of contents
Britain, America and Anti-Communist
Propaganda 1945-53 - Andrew Defty 2013-12-02
In the Cold War battle for hearts and minds
Britain was the first country to formulate a
coordinated global response to communist
propaganda. In January 1948, the British
the-norwegian-intelligence-service-1945-1970-studies-in-intelligence

government launched a new propaganda policy
designed to 'oppose the inroads of communism'
by taking the offensive against it.' A small
section in the Foreign Office, the innocuously
titled Information Research Department (IRD),
was established to collate information on
communist policy, tactics and propaganda, and
coordinate the discreet dissemination of counterpropaganda to opinion formers at home and
abroad.
Spying on Science - Paul Maddrell 2006-02-16
The years 1945-61 saw the greatest
transformation in weaponry that has ever taken
place, as atomic and thermonuclear bombs,
intercontinental ballistic missiles and chemical
and biological weapons were developed by the
superpowers. It was also a distinct era in
Western intelligence collection. These were the
years of the Germans. Mass interrogation in
West Germany and spying in East Germany
represented the most important source of
intelligence on Soviet war-related science,
weapons development and military capability
until 1956 and a key one until 1961. This
intelligence fuelled the arms race and influenced
Western scientific research, weapons
development, and intelligence collection. Using
intelligence and policy documents held in British
and US archives and records of the Ministry of
State Security (MfS) of the former German
Democratic Republic (GDR), this book is the
most penetrating study of the scientific
intelligence-gathering and subversive operations
of the British, US, and West German intelligence
services in the period to date. East Germany's
scientific potential was contained by inducing
leading scientists and engineers to defect to the
West, and Paul Maddrell shows that the US
Government's policy of 'containment' was more
aggressive than has hitherto been accepted. He
also demonstrates that the Western secret
services' espionage in the GDR was very
successful, even though the MfS and KGB
achieved triumphs against them. George Blake
twice did appalling damage the MI6's spy
networks. The book reveals the identity of the
most distinguished scientist to spy for the CIA as
yet uncovered.
The Norwegian Intelligence Service,
1945-1970 - Olav Riste 2014-02-04
This is a history of the Norwegian Intelligence
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Service (NIS) during the Cold War, based on its
secret archives. The author describes a service
that grew from a handful of specialists in 1946
to a multi-faceted organization with a personnel
of about 1000 by the end of the 1960s.
Secret Intelligence in the Twentieth Century Heike Bungert 2003
This work investigates the connection between
intelligence history, domestic policy, military
history and foreign relations in a time of
increasing bureaucratization of the modern
state. The issues of globalization of foreign
relations and the development of modern
communication are also discussed.
The A to Z of Norway - Jan Sjåvik 2010-05-11
The A to Z of Norway supplies a wealth of
information that illuminates Norway's
remarkable history, society, and culture. This is
done through a chronology, a bibliography, an
introductory essay, appendixes, and over 250
cross-referenced dictionary entries covering
events and individuals of historical, political,
social, and cultural significance. Both past and
present political parties are discussed, major
economic sectors are described, and basic
economic facts are provided. Several entries
describe the history and attractions of major
Norwegian cities, and Norway's role in the
international community is detailed as well
providing a full portrait of this vibrant country.
Russia and the Cult of State Security - Julie
Fedor 2013-03-01
This book explores the mythology woven around
the Soviet secret police and the Russian cult of
state security that has emerged from it. Tracing
the history of this mythology from the Soviet
period through to its revival in contemporary
post-Soviet Russia, the volume argues that
successive Russian regimes have sponsored a
‘cult’ of state security, whereby security organs
are held up as something to be worshipped. The
book approaches the history of this cult as an
ongoing struggle to legitimise and sacralise the
Russian state security apparatus, and to
negotiate its violent and dramatic past. It
explores the ways in which, during the Soviet
period, this mythology sought to make the
existence of the most radically intrusive and
powerful secret police in history appear
‘natural’. It also documents the contemporary
post-Soviet re-emergence of the cult of state
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security, examining the ways in which elements
of the old Soviet mythology have been revised
and reclaimed as the cornerstone of a new state
ideology. The Russian cult of state security is of
ongoing contemporary relevance, and is crucial
for understanding not only the tragedies of
Russia’s twentieth-century history, but also the
ambiguities of Russia’s post-Soviet transition,
and the current struggle to define Russia’s
national identity and future development. The
book examines the ways in which contemporary
Russian life continues to be shaped by the legacy
of Soviet attitudes to state-society relations, as
expressed in the reconstituted cult of state
security. It investigates the shadow which the
figure of the secret policeman continues to cast
over Russia today. The book will be of great
interest to students of modern Russian history
and politics, intelligence studies and security
studies, as well as readers with an interest in the
KGB and its successors.
Partners in deterrence - Stephan Frühling
2021-08-03
From the dawn of the atomic age to today,
nuclear weapons have been central to the
internal dynamics of US alliances in Europe and
Asia. But nuclear weapons cooperation in US
alliances has varied significantly between allies
and over time. Partners in deterrence explores
the history of America’s nuclear posture
worldwide, delving into alliance structures and
interaction during and since the end of the Cold
War to uncover the underlying dynamics of
nuclear weapons cooperation between the US
and its allies. Combining in-depth empirical
analysis with an accessible theoretical lens, the
book reveals that US allies have wielded
significant influence in shaping nuclear weapons
cooperation with the US in ways that reflect
their own, often idiosyncratic, objectives.
Alliances are ecosystems of exchange rather
than mere tools of external balancing, Frühling
and O’Neil argue, and institutional perspectives
can offer an unprecedented insight into how
structured cooperation can promote policy
convergence.
The Clandestine Cold War in Asia, 1945-65 Richard J. Aldrich 2013-01-11
A range of clandestine Cold War activities in
Asia, from intelligence and propaganda to
special operations and security support, is
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examined here. The contributions draw on
newly-opened archives and a two-day conference
on the subject.
Navies in Northern Waters - Rolf Hobson
2004-08-02
Navies in Northern Waters is a collection of
articles covering the roles played by the
secondary navies of northern European powers
and the United States within the maritime
balance of power. The contributions covering the
18th and 19th centuries focus on their relations
with each other as they sought to create a
counterweight to the dominant naval power of
Britain. The inter-war years are treated from the
perspectives of international disarmament
efforts within the framework of collective
security, and the subsequent naval rivalry in the
Baltic area in the years leading up to the Second
World War. For the post-1945 period, the
contributions concentrate on superpower rivalry
in northern waters during the Cold War, the
changing aspects of security policy since the
collapse of the Soviet Union and the particular
challenges facing small coastal states policing
extensive waters of increasing economic
importance.
Spying on the Bomb: American Nuclear
Intelligence from Nazi Germany to Iran and
North Korea - Jeffrey Richelson 2007-09-17
A global history of U.S. nuclear espionage traces
the growth of nuclear activities in an increasing
number of nations while indicating what the
United States historically believed about each
country's laboratories, test sites, and decisionmaking councils, in an account that includes
coverage of the mysterious Vela incident and
current efforts to uncover nuclear secrets in Iran
and North Korea. Reprint.
Ethics and the Future of Spying - Jai Galliott
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2016-01-08
This volume examines the ethical issues
generated by recent developments in
intelligence collection and offers a
comprehensive analysis of the key legal, moral
and social questions thereby raised. Intelligence
officers, whether gatherers, analysts or some
combination thereof, are operating in a sea of
social, political, scientific and technological
change. This book examines the new challenges
faced by the intelligence community as a result
of these changes. It looks not only at how
governments employ spies as a tool of state and
how the ultimate outcomes are judged by their
societies, but also at the mind-set of the spy. In
so doing, this volume casts a rare light on an
often ignored dimension of spying: the essential
role of truth and how it is defined in an
intelligence context. This book offers some
insights into the workings of the intelligence
community and aims to provide the first
comprehensive and unifying analysis of the
relevant moral, legal and social questions, with a
view toward developing policy that may
influence real-world decision making. The
contributors analyse the ethics of spying across
a broad canvas – historical, philosophical, moral
and cultural – with chapters covering
interrogation and torture, intelligence’s relation
to war, remote killing, cyber surveillance,
responsibility and governance. In the wake of
the phenomena of WikiLeaks and the Edward
Snowden revelations, the intelligence
community has entered an unprecedented
period of broad public scrutiny and scepticism,
making this volume a timely contribution. This
book will be of much interest to students of
ethics, intelligence studies, security studies,
foreign policy and IR in general.
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